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The negotiations team met with the district on January 23, 2015 (December 4, 2014 meeting 
was canceled).   
 

• Continuing discussion regarding Article X: Workday particularly the number and 
frequency of meetings outside the workday 
 

• MBTA made a proposal as it pertains to XVII Professional Development 
 

• Still waiting for district response to our salary proposal: Article IV Salary 
 
Our next negotiations sessions is scheduled for Feb. 12th. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Mary Greenfield, Barbara Thomas, Beto Valladares, Geoffrey Von Saltza 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


